[image: image1.png]














[image: image2.jpg]



The PTA General Meeting is on Tuesday, January 11th at 6:00 pm. Come out and watch the 4th graders perform. 





Free childcare is provided at all meetings. 























Please know that it is not too late to join the PTA. A family can join for only $12!





Elena Reid, VP Membership


� HYPERLINK "mailto:sreid1123@yahoo.com" �sreid1123@yahoo.com�

















PTA General Meeting








PTA Membership 





Volunteer(s) of the Month:





Shannon Blacklock – She was catalog chair person, room mom for Mrs. Williams, volunteered for the hearing/vision screening, track and field volunteer, plus many other jobs. Thanks for being such a great volunteer!  �  


Lene Al-Rashid – She is a consistent volunteer in classroom and decorates the front office. Thanks for all that you do!�


Staff of the Month:


Paloma Rodriguez-Valencia – She is the Spanish liaison for LTE and the PTA. Her friendly attitude and warm smile make her a favorite among the kids and parents. Thanks for all that you do to make our school great!





Jennifer Griffin – She is the registrar at the school and handles the record keeping for all grades. She does her job everyday with such efficiency and grace. We are lucky to have such a great person in this job. 





Nominations for Volunteer and Staff of the Month can be sent to Erin Leon, Volunteer Chair � HYPERLINK "mailto:got3gr8kids@yahoo.com" �got3gr8kids@yahoo.com�.

















Best Club Members 2010-11



































LTE PTA Newsletter 





Friday Feast
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Please remember to log your volunteer hours on � HYPERLINK "http://www.v-volunteer.com" �www.v-volunteer.com�. You must visit the LTE office before you can register online for the first time. These hours are very important for us to receive grants. 


 


LTE November volunteer hours – 1,350


LTE 2009-10 total hours – 7,790 


 


Holly Erin Leon, Volunteer Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:got3gr8kids@yahoo.com" �got3gr8kids@yahoo.com�















































Booster News















































January:


1/8 – Deadline Science Fair/Family Supper Night 


         Reservation


1/11 – PTA General Meeting


1/18 – Science Fair/Family Supper Night


1/28 – 3rd Grade Friday Feast for Staff





February:


2/9 – PTA General Meeting


2/23 – PTA Executive Board Meeting


2/26 – Friday Feast

















Best Club Members have volunteered 100 hours or more during a school year. We would like to thank these exceptional volunteers for their hard work!





Nicole Alexander	Lisa Berneburg


Shannon Blacklock	Holly Dobson


Joel Dobson		Lynne Daize


Marlene Geschke	Pam Lawrence


Erin Leon		Jeff Linn


LoAna Lopez		Annette Mondro


Bridget Noack		Elena Reid


Sam Spradling	Ashley Wade


Carol Johnson








 


Holly  








Volunteer/Staff Of The Month














Many thanks to all the wonderful LTE parents who made “Shop The Market” a huge success in December. All the teachers/staff were so grateful for all the yummy goodies they got to take home for the holidays. 





























Science Fair/Family Supper Supper

































































The Carnival Auction Committee is currently looking for silent auction donations! If you would like to make a donation or if you or your company would like to be a sponsor of the LTE Carnival please obtain a donor/sponsor form at � HYPERLINK "http://www.ltepta.txpta.org" ��www.ltepta.txpta.org�. 





You can also contact Kendal Fowler at � HYPERLINK "mailto:kendalfowler@hotmail.com" �kendalfowler@hotmail.com� or Jaime Lewis at � HYPERLINK "mailto:JLewis1@entercom.com" �JLewis1@entercom.com�.



































































































































































































































Please remember to register on the PTA website, � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org�. Once your account is activated to a member status, you will be able to view more information and sign up for events.





Ashley Wade, English Communication Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:ashleywade@austin.rr.com" �ashleywade@austin.rr.com�





Paloma Valencia, Spanish Communication Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:valenciap@ltisdschools.org" �valenciap@ltisdschools.org�














The school store is closed during the month of January. It will be open back up on Fridays from February through April. 





Lisa Berneburg, Booster Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:lisaberneburg@austin.rr.com" �lisaberneburg@austin.rr.com�


�





 





Spring Carnival 








Calling ALL 3rd Grade LTE Parents!!





On Friday, January 28th the PTA & 3rd Grade Parents will provide a “Mexican Fiesta” themed lunch for our wonderful teachers & staff.  





We need your help to make it a success!!





We are looking for 3rd grade parents to help us with the side dishes. The PTA will be providing drinks and the main course.





If you are able to bring something, please sign up on the PTA website � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org� or contact Holly Dobson directly at � HYPERLINK "mailto:hdobson@austin.rr.com" �hdobson@austin.rr.com�.








HAPPY 


NEW YEAR!





Are You Registered?





Dates To Remember





Lake Travis Elementary School PTA





� HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org�








January 2011











Log Volunteer Hours 

















The LTE Science Showcase and family pizza night is on Thursday, January 14, 2010 from 5:00-7:00 p.m.


 


See Science "COME ALIVE" with science projects on display from ALL GRADES. Enjoy live demonstrations of science in action!


 


Annette Mondro


Program Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:amondro@austin.rr.com" �amondro@austin.rr.com� 


�


























Hospitality Thanks



































